71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosure.

5th April, 19038,

Dear Sir,

I return herewith one copy of the plan,
forwarded with your letter of the lst instant, of fuel oil
drain tank proposed by Messrs. David Rowan & Co, Ltd,,
Engines No. 1016, Messrs. Chas, Connell & Co's Vard No., 424,
and I have to inform you that this plan will be apnroved
provided the tank be constructed under the usual conditions
of survey and testing, and the welding be to the satisfaction
of the Surveyors.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary,

The Secretary,

GLASGOW,




